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June 2014

To: All Canadian Bison Association Members

Subject: Bison Herd Registry

The Canadian Bison Association is ready to accept applications to register your
bison herd. Our vision is to provide an economical infrastructure that will allow for
the registration of wood, plains and wood/plains cross bison herds while
concurrently supporting the infrastructure required to build wood and plains
foundation stock and the evolution and growth of the individual bison registry.

Registration is easy. All you must do is complete the enclosed application form,
provide photographs as outlined. Submit your application with the required fee to
the CBA office. As the attached information indicates, our goal is provide
exposure for your herd and create value for you and the industry.

The herd registry will be managed by the CBA office. The individual animal
registry will continue to be managed by the Canadian Livestock Records
Corporation. Complete your application by August 31, 2014 and you will be
identified in Smoke Signals as a herd registry participant and a source of wood,
plains or wood/plains cross bison. Your information will also be included on the
CBA website.

We look forward to working with all members to ensure that the registry provides
value and a service to the industry.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to call the CBA office and speak with
Pauline Long-Wright at 306-522-4761(cell 1-306-424-7101) or Terry Kremeniuk
at 306-522-4762. I can also be reached at 306-682-4933.

Yours truly,

Mark Silzer
President
Canadian Bison Association


